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MOMS Memos 

A newsletter for Mothers of Many Seasons 

 

MOMS Contacts: 

Phone: 

Renee Fawcett 

713-423-4316 

 

Email: 

cfbcmoms@yahoo.com 

 

 
The full MOMS calendar 

can be found @ 
www.championforest.org
/moms 

 

 

 SNACK’S: 
 
11/17 Linda’s 
group & Meredith 
 
12/8 Christmas 
parties 
 
1/12 MaryJane’s 
group & Tristen 
 

 

 

We ought always to thank God for you, brothers and sisters, and rightly so, 
because your faith is growing more and more, and the love all of you have for 

one another is increasing. 2 Thessalonians 1:3     
 

      Free childcare is available for children 5 and under.  You may check 

children in beginning at 9:15 (15 minutes before our meeting begins), 

so that you have time to get to the meeting on time! We have 

meetings rain or shine…but we know that getting kiddos in from the 

parking lot when it’s raining can be frustrating. So if it’s raining, our Titus 

Moms will be waiting under the shelter of the circle drive of the Kid’s 

building to stay with your children while you park your car. 

Don’t forget to invite a friend; it’s going to be a great year! 
 

Welcome to MOMS… 

OUR SPEAKER:  “Nanette Burrage” 
“How can I love this mess?” 

 
By God's grace, Tom and I have blended our families. He had two, I 

had one, and we had two - which gives us a total of 5 kids and 7 
grandkids. Tom's work requires him to be overseas for weeks at a 

time. Prior to being a wife, I was a single mom for 9 years and worked 
in corporate America for 12. I have been a member of CFBC since I 

was 10 and I am so very honored to be on staff and continue to serve 
the Lord in His Kingdom Purposes. I enjoy seashelling, swimming, 

volleyball and watching women transform and live an abundant spirit 
filled life by being doers of the word. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

This year, we will be using the book  
“Beautiful Mess” by Sherry Surratt & Tracey Eyster 

To facilitate our discussions 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Here at MOMS we focus a lot of time talking about teaching our children about God and His 

power in our lives.  However, if you have never made a personal commitment to Jesus 

Christ as your Lord and Savior, you may not fully understand what we mean.  Any of the 

Titus Moms or MOMS leaders would be honored to talk to you about this at any time. 
 

Coming up:  
 
November 17th: 
“How can I stop comparing myself?” 
 

December 8th: 
Christmas Parties!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to 
visit and “like” our 

facebook page  
https://www.facebook.co

m/pages/MOMS-
Mothers-Of-Many-

Seasons-at-Champion-
Forest-Baptist-

Church/2252018209016
38?fref=ts 

 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 

 

 

BUILDING FRIENDSHIPS THAT ENCOURAGE US TO GROW CLOSER TO BUILDING FRIENDSHIPS THAT ENCOURAGE US TO GROW CLOSER TO BUILDING FRIENDSHIPS THAT ENCOURAGE US TO GROW CLOSER TO BUILDING FRIENDSHIPS THAT ENCOURAGE US TO GROW CLOSER TO 

GOD AND PROMOTE BIBLICAL GOD AND PROMOTE BIBLICAL GOD AND PROMOTE BIBLICAL GOD AND PROMOTE BIBLICAL PRIORITIES IN MOTHERHOODPRIORITIES IN MOTHERHOODPRIORITIES IN MOTHERHOODPRIORITIES IN MOTHERHOOD    

 

Champion Forest 
Baptist Church 

Helping people make 
sense out of life through 

Christ-centered living 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

 

www.championforest.org/moms 

Like us on Facebook: 

MOMS Mothers of Many Seasons  

Champion Forest Baptist Church 
 

  

  

NOTES: 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
 
____________________________ 
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____________________________ 
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Please remember our “Sharing 

Library” is in the back of the rooms. 

Any Christian parenting or 

marriage books are welcome. 

Please return when finished! 

We will also be collecting for our 

Military Ministry this semester. 

Packing date is November 8th at 

8am if you would like to help. 

Women's Conference 2015 

Fri & Sat Jan 9 & 10, Main Campus 

More info coming soon. 

 

Celebrating Forever -Marriage 

Retreat. February 13-14, 2015. La 

Torretta Lake Resort. $225 per 

couple, $199 if registered by Dec. 

31st. Rskipper@cfbc.org 
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